
 

 

St. THOMAS CHURCH 
CHURCH NOTICES 

 

28th Sunday of the Ordinary Time – 10th October 2021 

…...…………………………………….…………………………………. 

 

 
1. Our Holy Father Pope Francis has announced the next synod of Bishops to be 

celebrated on October 2023. The Holy Father wants the entire church to 

participate in the synodal process at all levels beginning from the family the 

synodal process commences on 10th October 2021, inaugurated by Pope 

Francis in St. Peter’s Basilica and in all other dioceses around the world on 

17th October 2021. In our diocese it will be solemnly inaugurate on 17th 

October 2021 in Sacred Heart Cathedral at 9:00 am Holy Mass. Let us entrust 

our synodal journey in the hands of our blessed mother.  

 

2. The church celebrates the mission Sunday on 24th October 2021 this year. 

You can send in your contributions to the mission around the world through 

the envelopes distributed for the missions. The mission Sunday calendars for 

the year 2021-2022 are also available in both Hindi and English for Rs. 20 per 

calendar. You can collect it from the parish finance committee after the mass. 

 

3. As you have been generously contributing to the church, we request you to 

also donate rations (especially pulses and oil) so that we can continue to 

distribute to our own brothers and sisters who are in dire need. 

 

4. Month of October is the month of Rosary, I request all the parishioners to 

kindly pray the rosary in your homes with your family so that God may bless 

us and help us lead a better life. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
FR. MARIA SUSAI 

PARISH PRIEST  


